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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Independent Auditing Firm Replacement 

 

RAIA DROGASIL S.A. (“Company”), pursuant to CVM Resolution No. 23 of February 25th, 2021 

("RCVM 23"), hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that, in a meeting held on 

November 05th 2024, the Company's Board of Directors approved the hiring of Deloitte Touche 

Tohmatsu Auditores Independentes Ltda. ("Deloitte") as the new independent auditor for the 

Company, replacing the current independent auditor Ernst & Young Auditores Independentes S.S. 

LTDA ("EY"). 

 

The Company highlights that the replacement of EY as the Company's independent auditor is 

exclusively due to the mandatory rotation rule outlined in Article 31 of RCVM 23, given that EY has 

provided services for the maximum period of 5 (five) consecutive fiscal years. It is noted that EY 

has consented to this replacement. 

 

The Company also clarifies that Deloitte will begin its activities as the independent auditor starting 

with the review of the quarterly financial statements for the three-month period ending on March 

31st, 2025. 

 

 

 

São Paulo, November 05th, 2024 
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Flávio de Moraes Correia 

Investor Relations Officer 


